APPROVED

TOWN OF STANFORD RECREATION COMMISSION MEETING OF FEBRUARY 10TH, 2016

PRESENT: Evelyn Seipp, Chair; Kelly Nielsen, Rec Director; Michael Denatale; Richard Bell.

Also Present: Mark D'Agostino Town Board Liaison

MINUTES: Minutes of 1-13-16 were accepted as written.

PAVILION RENTALS: Mr. D'Agostino stated that the Town Insurance Carrier can be used for those who rent and do not have homeowners insurance. Also could be used by home owners if their insurance provider is expensive.

HAUNTED FORTRESS: Mr. D'Agostino stated that in speaking with the Auditor, a log must be kept regarding admissions and amount collected.

BASEBALL: Mr. Denatale reported that he is expecting close to 150-160 kids to sign up. Also stated that there will be baseball clinics offered at Cold Spring School for a few weeks. Opening day is April 16th and closing day is June 11th.

EASTER EGG HUNT: Will take place on March 19th. Hunt will start at 11:00 a.m. Boy Scout Troop #45 will be in charge.

Respectfully Submitted by:		
,	Dalton	

Rec2-16